
 

 

 OGT Energy Pty Ltd  
1502, Tower A, The Zenith  
821 Pacific Highway, CHATSWOOD NSW 2067 

3 June 2025 

Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
Email:  

Dear Officer 

Application for Part 10 Exemption – Pipelines PPL4, PPL87, and PPL93 

OGT Energy submits this application for a Part 10 exemption under the National Gas Rules for the 
following pipelines: 

• PPL4 – Silver Springs to Wallumbilla Pipeline 
• PPL87 – Churchie Pipeline 
• PPL93 – Waggamba Pipeline 

OGT Energy exclusively utilizes these pipelines to support internal operations, with no access or 
transportation services provided to external parties.  Accordingly, we believe that these pipelines 
qualify for Category 1 exemptions as they do not meet the definition of “third party access 
pipelines” within the National Gas Rules. 

In line with the requirements under the National Gas Rules, we request the Australian Energy 
Regulator to grant the exemptions for these pipelines, recognizing their limited application and the 
absence of third-party access considerations. 

Please also find attached:  

• pipeline map; and 
• copy of the exemption letter addressed to the previous pipeline owner regarding the 

exemptions 

to assist with the assessment.  

Should you have any questions please contact  on .  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Chief Executive Officer 
 




